
 

The City of Grove is seeking requests for proposals (RFP’s) for Audit Services and External Financial 

Statement Preparation Services for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021. RFP’s are to be sealed and 

marked on the outside of the envelopes accordingly as to which services are being proposed.  RFP’s 

must be received in the office of the City Treasure no later than 10:30 AM April 23, 2021. For a detailed 

RFP packet, or for any questions, please contact Lisa Allred at (918)786-6107 or 

lallred@cityofgroveok.gov.  The City of Grove reserves the right to reject any and all RFP’s. 

Lisa Allred 
City Treasurer 
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